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We are excited to share the 2024-25 year with you and your students! Our

family newsletter has information about upcoming events, important dates, and

topics of interest for college families. We hope that you enjoy this issue - please

reach out if you have any questions or comments.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Donut Grams Are Back!

You can send a delightful surprise to your
student. Each Donut Gram includes a
scrumptious donut from Rocco's Famous
Gourmet Donuts and a personalized message
from you. It’s a perfect treat for someone you
love or to brighten someone’s day! To place
your Donut Gram order, please click on the
"Donut Gram" link below by Thursday,
February 13 @ 5:00 p.m. Hurry, as this
delightful incentive is only available for Friday,
February 14th!

Click here to order a Donut

Gram for your student!

Celebrating Black History Month Guest Speaker - All Welcome

http://www.annamaria.edu/
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fannamaria.formstack.com%2Fforms%2Fdonut_gram&data=05%7C02%7Clhickey%40annamaria.edu%7C2e2498be4dfc4dd16dee08dd3d16f429%7Cd55e4d8de7414cc18b2b6240c4b9c09c%7C0%7C0%7C638733890982798233%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=0uk8bgV1ETup%2BTDIf9bE2BnW48%2BYknyNoTPp7VP3xqY%3D&reserved=0
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=8115b814-6e1d-4679-91a6-587f5f3e1183


The Mondor-Eagen Library
is hosting a
Black History Month
display of books for the
entire month of February.

We encourage students to attend
one (or more!) of our Black History
Month events and check out the
library's special collection
this month!

SPRING EVENTS

Details about these events (and more) will
be announced through social media and
emailed to students.

Join Us for Pickleball! Academic Symposium
April 9

Foundress Hall
Highlighting the amazing work of

our students and faculty

Spring Week
April 22-26

Campus-Wide
Fun activities for students and

families

Relay for Life
April 26-27

Caparso Field
Fundraiser for the American



Cancer Society

RESIDENCE LIFE NOTES

Housing Selection February 6 - March 9: Returning students will receive details by
email and Residence Life staff will be on hand at the dining hall during the month of
February to answer students' questions about the process.

Spring Recess March 10-14: Residence Halls close on March 7 at 5:00 pm and reopen
March 16 at 10:00 am.

Easter Break April 17-21: Residence Halls will remain open, but there will be no dining
services during the break.

Exciting laundry news for our
residents! Anna Maria College and the Office of

Residence Life are very excited to
announce upcoming laundry updates.
In response to student concerns, we
have contracted with a new provider.

With this exciting new change,
students will have:

• New washers and dryers installed in
all residence halls 

• Access to a laundry services app that
will allow them to see, in real time, the
status of washers and dryers in each
laundry room 

• Quicker service to machines that may
be experiencing error codes and other
malfunctions

Heather brings extensive experience in
campus life and a global perspective
gained through her travels. She joins Anna
Maria from Franklin Pierce University. She
earned a bachelor’s in international

mailto:reslife@annamaria.edu


Meet Heather Ventresco,

our new

Director of Residence Life

& Community Standards

Read more here!

relations in Germany and a master’s in
international law from Italy. Her global
studies gave her a deeper appreciation for
the diverse perspectives of others.

Heather's predecessor, Drew Melendez,
has taken on a new role as our Dean of
Students!

​Drew and Heather are working together to
support students in the residence halls and
beyond.

A Message from our Dean of Students,
​ Drew Melendez

Hello and welcome to the Spring 2025 semester! We are so excited to have your
student with us as we kick off an exciting semester of classes, events, athletic
games, celebrations and more at Anna Maria College! I’m Drew and I serve as the
Dean of Students. I started at AMC in March 2022 as Director of Residence Life &
Student Conduct before assuming my current role in August 2024. I’m excited to
be serving the College and your students in this new capacity. In my new role, I
get to work alongside the Residence Life and Orientation teams as well as help
with general student support and success initiatives.  

If your student ever needs assistance at the College, wants to discuss their
experience, or share exciting ideas on how to better their campus community,
please know that I am just a phone call or email click away! I can be reached via
phone at 508-849-3305 or email at dmelendez@annamaria.edu. I am excited for
the semester ahead and seeing all that your student accomplishes here at AMC! 

DINING SERVICES UPDATES

https://annamaria.edu/welcome-heather-ventresco/?


Students are enjoying our
new 24/7 dining option!

We offer options for adding to your
student's meal plan - available to
resident and commuter students.

Purchase meal plan

additions here

Student Culinary Council seeks input!

Sodexo, our dining services provider, has
created a new opportunity for students to share
suggestions and concerns with Sodexo staff.

Interested students are welcome to attend any
(or all) of the weekly meetings, held in the
dining hall. Encourage your student to attend if
they have ideas to make their campus dining
experience even better!

ATHLETICS NEWS

Men's and Women's Basketball and Hockey
​ are in full swing!

GET THE LATEST ATHLETICS NEWS HERE!

https://annamaria.formstack.com/forms/meal_plan_enhancements
https://www.goamcats.com/landing/headlines-featured


Catch up on all the exciting

athletics news you may have

missed...

View the Fall 2024

Athletics Recap

Here!

CURRENT INCENTIVES

FAFSA Reminder

Staff members from the Financial Aid Office will
be in the Campus Center during the month of
February to remind students to complete their
FASFA form online.

Students who complete the FASFA by
March 1st will be entered into a raffle for
a $500 scholarship for next year!

Please call the Financial Aid Office
at 508-849-3366 or
Email here with any questions.

Any Anna Maria student can refer a friend to enroll. If the friend enrolls, the Anna
Maria student will receive a $500 credit towards tuition.

Click here to REFER A FRIEND

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgoamcats.com%2FAMCAT_Newsletter_Fall_2024&data=05%7C02%7Clhickey%40annamaria.edu%7Ca3cf70fbe17f4b31159708dd2c3cf331%7Cd55e4d8de7414cc18b2b6240c4b9c09c%7C0%7C0%7C638715362465145259%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=xnwN6d0UEXvaGKQviZFLQoND9gbRD4Jg8qytUj26dPc%3D&reserved=0
mailto:financialaid@annamaria.edu
https://apply.annamaria.edu/register/refer-a-friend


COMMENCEMENT 2025

Graduating students have received
information about Commencement
Weekend by email. Ask them if they have
ordered their cap & gown yet!

Click Here for

Commencement

Updates

Order a Class of 2025

T-Shirt Here!

STUDENT HIGHLIGHTS

Congratulations to Our Fall 2024 Dean's List Students!

(Click here for the list)

Anna Maria College is proud to celebrate the academic

accomplishments of students on the Fall 2024 Dean’s List.

At Anna Maria College, our goal is to combine liberal arts education

with a focus on holistic student development. These students reflect

​the benefits of hard work, persistence, and focus. 

Read about Our 2024 E-Sports Championship here!

Friday, December 6th marked an important milestone for Anna Maria’s

Esports team who won the National Esports Collegiate Conference (NECC)

Division 4 for Overwatch 2.  

The latest nursing licensure numbers
are in, and Anna Maria College’s 2024
nursing students have achieved an

https://annamaria.edu/commencement/
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fannamaria.formstack.com%2Fforms%2Fclass_of_2025_tshirt_order_form&data=05%7C02%7Clhickey%40annamaria.edu%7Cda02b18b246446c0873808dd422271d3%7Cd55e4d8de7414cc18b2b6240c4b9c09c%7C0%7C0%7C638739437894209226%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=CdrmumnCDMO2SF19t0iNO9G7j0AEoavVlNCyDHzta40%3D&reserved=0
https://annamaria.edu/fall-2024-deans-list/
https://annamaria.edu/anna-marias-esports-team-are-necc-champions/


Anna Maria College Nursing
Students Achieve

Outstanding 96% NCLEX-RN
Pass Rate

outstanding 96% NCLEX-RN pass rate.
This places them well above the
national average, which currently
stands at 83.51% for first-time, U.S.-
educated baccalaureate degree test-
takers from October to December and
91.92% year-to-date. A total of 26
Anna Maria nursing students took the
exam, continuing the College’s tradition
of excellence. 100% of the nursing
class was employed after graduation.

Read More Here!

BE IN-THE-KNOW WITH THE LINKS BELOW:

Office of Student Activities Instagram

Academic Calendar 2024-25

Parent/Family Survey 2024-25

Campus Resource Directory

Athletic Schedule

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL:

Instagram @goannamaria      
Twitter @goannamaria      

Facebook AnnaMariaCollege      
​LinkedIn Anna-Maria-College       

     

   

Anna Maria College | 50 Sunset Lane | Paxton, MA 01612 US

Unsubscribe | Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice

https://annamaria.edu/anna-maria-college-nursing-students-achieve-outstanding-96-nclex-rn-pass-rate/
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.instagram.com%2Fannamariaactivities%2F&data=05%7C01%7Clhickey%40annamaria.edu%7Cc2b1176c9e0242739c2b08dbdc780062%7Cd55e4d8de7414cc18b2b6240c4b9c09c%7C0%7C0%7C638346180204409251%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=eO8n%2F1TMc47gDSm6Y6uGn8AukUBXeRckhTH%2BaeOrlpo%3D&reserved=0
https://annamaria.edu/academic-calendar-2023-2024/
https://annamaria.formstack.com/forms/parent_family_survey_2024_25
https://annamaria.edu/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/82948218_CampusResourceDirectoryforFamiliesWebpage7.6.23.pdf
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.goamcats.com%2Fcomposite&data=05%7C01%7Clhickey%40annamaria.edu%7Ce314e632d0234c3b284608dbe5fddcce%7Cd55e4d8de7414cc18b2b6240c4b9c09c%7C0%7C0%7C638356650745924982%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=MywzhNh%2FxXAwYvdm%2B1zrX%2BMLYqjjuZaOyDgyyRCEvj0%3D&reserved=0
https://annamaria.edu/alumni/#raffle
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.instagram.com%2Fgoannamaria%2F&data=05%7C01%7Clhickey%40annamaria.edu%7C26563d0c586d4c12621708dbe22f3d31%7Cd55e4d8de7414cc18b2b6240c4b9c09c%7C0%7C0%7C638352464911308805%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=mq6uvv%2FUIgdjB3JM2%2Bu0uiWH9v9aXlcQhEsj73tOmAg%3D&reserved=0
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fgoannamaria%3Fref_src%3Dtwsrc%255Egoogle%257Ctwcamp%255Eserp%257Ctwgr%255Eauthor&data=05%7C01%7Clhickey%40annamaria.edu%7C26563d0c586d4c12621708dbe22f3d31%7Cd55e4d8de7414cc18b2b6240c4b9c09c%7C0%7C0%7C638352464911308805%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=KNVjAKMLQWTHRhOQ8hxYLptKF5FLQy7xcjRDojowf6A%3D&reserved=0
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2FAnnaMariaCollege%2F&data=05%7C01%7Clhickey%40annamaria.edu%7C26563d0c586d4c12621708dbe22f3d31%7Cd55e4d8de7414cc18b2b6240c4b9c09c%7C0%7C0%7C638352464911308805%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=3QV0MqKzewVPQ2nqHtkRTVdaTXfncDzu%2BPMtWQVoKnQ%3D&reserved=0
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.linkedin.com%2Fschool%2Fanna-maria-college%2Fposts%2F%3FfeedView%3Dall%26viewAsMember%3Dtrue&data=05%7C01%7Clhickey%40annamaria.edu%7C26563d0c586d4c12621708dbe22f3d31%7Cd55e4d8de7414cc18b2b6240c4b9c09c%7C0%7C0%7C638352464911308805%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=YN4lzBA%2BiwHxxTaXsoWuiM%2BXiCh%2FF5he7fIT1EzI%2FNo%3D&reserved=0
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice



	Donut Grams Are Back!
	Meet Heather Ventresco, our new
	Director of Residence Life & Community Standards
	A Message from our Dean of Students,
	﻿ Drew Melendez
	DINING SERVICES UPDATES
	ATHLETICS NEWS
	Men's and Women's Basketball and Hockey
	﻿ are in full swing!
	Catch up on all the exciting athletics news you may have missed...

	CURRENT INCENTIVES
	FAFSA Reminder

	COMMENCEMENT 2025
	STUDENT HIGHLIGHTS

